To be sent to universities, etc.

¥o doubt you have heard of the foundation lust year
of Urusvati, the Himalayan Research Institute of Rocrich Muséunm,
in the EKulu Valley, Western Himalayas. To recall the purposes
of the Institution, we arc enclosing an outline of our prospectus
which will summarize for you the sims apnd ideals to which the
Institute is dedicated.,

FPounded by Professor Nicholas de Roerich, and under
the direction of Dr. George de Rocrich, the Institute includes
among i%s corresponding advisors, Dr. Albert Hinstein, Profeg.or
Robert A Millikan, Profesuor Albert A+ Michelson, Dr. Balph V.Ds
Magoffin, Dr. Zdgar 1. Hewett, Sir Jagadis Bose, and others.

Jithin the last nine mownths, the work has attively
proceeded under Dr. Valter Koelz; a member of the staff, and
honorary representative in India from Harvard and Hichigan
Universities. Dr. Koelz gives us impressive reports in regard
t0 his research work and its unusual pObblbilltiOd, both in the
botanical snd gzool@lical departments.

The botenical colleetions pnow comprise some 1560
numbers, represénting over 10,000 specimens of Himalayan flora.
In addition to the eollectiion maintained at the Museum of the
Himalayan Research Institute in Xulu, and in accordance withh
plans previously made, sets of plants have bécn seént to the =
New York Botanical Gardens, the miversity of Michigan, and the
Jardins des Planies, Paris, . i

Inasmuch as large duplicate collections of fine
specimens, both of the Himalayan flora anc fauna, are still on
hand, the Institute would be most pleased to offer these to
the botanieal and zoelogical departuents of the scientific
institutions, in exchange for bio-chemical inctruments or
aonations for the equipment of a bio~chewmical laboratory whieh
ie now being built at the Institute base. Should there beée any




s

other way in which your coeoperation could express itseli, we
would be very pleased to hear from you,

we beli.eve that the work of Urusvati is so broad,
compriging as it 'does, research in archaeology, geology, metereol-
ogy, medicine as well as botany, Zoology and allled sciences =
that there may be many opportunities for coopeération with your
own splendid work in  these fields. Ther:c may be further depari-
ments of your institution with which we are unfamilior, but which
may very well coordinate with our efforts., We will be dzlighated
to hear from you in this regard, as we feel hat in Andeavors
for a great mutual scientific goal, ev-ery possibility of joint
cooperation should be eancouraged.

The Himalayan Research Institute is also publishing
a sciendific bullietin, and would welcowe an exchange of such
publications,

We hope that we may have the pleasure of hearing fron
you in the near future.

Very sincerely yours,

Vice«President

>&' This paragraph is to be omitted in the general letter teo
biochemical and meéical institutions.




